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ILLINOIS DAR GENEALOGICAL LIBRARY  

More than 3,500 genealogical books and materials are housed at the C. E. Brehm Memorial 
in Mt. Vernon. This collection must be used at Brehm Library as materials cannot be loaned. 
Please sign the DAR Register when visiting the library. Items are added to the collection 
through donations, honorariums, and memorials. BEFORE DONATING BOOKS OR 
MATERIALS, APPROVAL FROM THE ILLINOIS DAR STATE LIBRARIAN MUST 
BE RECEIVED.  

NSDAR LIBRARY  

This exceptional collection of genealogical and historic publications exceeds 225,000 
volumes and is located in Washington, DC. This collection grows by more than 3,000 items 
yearly, thanks to the generous donations of DAR Daughters. There are three ways to donate: 
1) Books or materials may be purchased online from the DAR list.                                       
2) Books or materials may be donated. Please use the online Library Donation Form or the 
Library Gift Approval and Donation Form. BOOKS OR MATERIALS MUST BE 
ACCEPTED BY THE DAR LIBRARY BEFORE SENDING ANY BOOKS OR 
PUBLICATIONS.                                                                                                                      
3) Monetary donations may be made to the Friends of the Library or Friends of Seimes.  

DAR LIBRARY OUTREACH  

This service committee promotes co-operation between chapter librarians and local libraries. 
Chapter service projects in conjunction with local libraries should be reported to the state 
librarian. A photo and brief explanation of the project should be emailed to 
lorijhill3131@gmail.com. These projects will be forwarded to the North Central Vice Chair 
of Library Outreach for possible inclusion on the National website “Dazzling Daughters”. 
This website is a “marketplace” for Library Outreach ideas. 

Information on the Librarian General’s website can be accessed here:  
https://www.dar.org/members/executive-offices-nbm/librarian-general 

 


